
Miss Nolan’s News 
Hello Parents!       September 5, 2017 

Your students are well on the way to having a fantastic year in third grade! We have 
been working on practicing following expectations in all areas of the school including the 
hallway, the restroom, small group time in our classroom, and during Daily 5 time in reading! 
Your students are rocking and rolling!  

This week in reading, we have been practicing what Daily 5 should look like during 
reading. Daily 5 is a reading structure that is used in our classroom. During Daily 5 time, 
students have a choice between five things. They can choose to read to themselves, read to 
someone else, work on writing, or complete word work with that week’s spelling words. 
Students have gotten a lot of time to practice all of these strategies that they can use during 
daily 5 time. Feel free to ask them what they did during reading each day (they should be able 
to tell you)! 

In math, we we will be wrapping up our place value unit and then moving on to addition 
and subtraction. In the next few weeks, students will practicing putting their knowledge of 
place value to the test when it comes to adding and subtracting numbers.  

In the month of September, we are beginning to send homework with your students. 
Please make sure to fill out your child’s reading log nightly with how many minutes/pages your 
child read. This log is located in your child’s Take Home folder. There are also weekly math 
homework pages that should be checked over.  

 
Please let me know if you have any questions, comments or concerns!  

Email: mnolan@odessar7.net 
 

  
Spelling Words 

buzz 
dull 

under 
uncle 
lunch 
study 
none 

month 
cuff 
love 

become 
until 
stuff 

nothing 
cover 

Shout Outs! 

 

Thank you to those 

who have turned in 

their Jefferson City 

permission slips! You 

rock! 

Important Information 
- Homework has started 
coming home in their Take 
Home Folders!   

-Make sure to reading 
minutes on the monthly 
reading log in your child’s 
Take Home folder!  

-Please mark down any 
change of transportation 
plans in your student’s 
planner or call the office 
the day of at 816-633-
5396! 
 


